
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 11th May 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

To support your child in school we are pleased to be able to offer extra provision for them after 

school to support them in the curriculum. These sessions will take place on a Monday from 3.15pm 

until 4.15pm. The sessions will begin on Monday 22nd May 2017 and will continue throughout 

June each Monday after school.  

 

During these sessions children will be taught a variety of skills to support them in their written 

work including basic punctuation and grammar.  

 

At the end of the sessions children will need to be collected from the Year 2 classroom door 

promptly at 4.15pm. 

 

If you would like your child to attend these sessions then please return the permission slip to 

school by Thursday 18th May 2017.  

 

If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds                          Mrs M Locke 

Head Teacher                                      HLTA 

  

Monday Booster Sessions 

 

I give permission for __________________________________________________ (child’s name) to attend.  I will 

collect my child at 4.15pm. 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ Parent/Carer  Date ____________________ 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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